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Bulletin Number 25 7 May 1979

MAY MEETING

The next meeting of Uentennial Post 209 will be held
at 7:30 P. M., May 17, 1979, at The Moore Realty
Bullding, 3690 North Academy Blvde. All members are
asked to attend this important meeting. The proposed
changes in the Post By-laws is to be voted on. Also,
The Post Executive Committeeman has to be selected
and voted into office.

MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE

Memorlial Day Services will be held at 11:007A, M.,
Monday, May 28, 1979 in Memorial Park at The Rock.
Lets have a good turn out for this event. Please wear
your cap. .

FROM YOUR PAST COMMANDER , e e
Your Past Commander wishes to thank all The Past-Officers, — -
Committee Chalrmen and Committee members for thelr work

this past year; and those members who gave me thelr

support by regular attendance at our meetings. R
Our post can continue to grow and become a stronger
organization for the benefit of all veterans and their
families only if each member cares enough to attend the C.
meetings and participate in the post business and asctivities. =
Your new officers deserve your help. '




